

# Action Items

[AI] Bob will talk with Georgia about getting a list of Apps

[AI] Tom will talk with IdM Educause group re: serving as guinea pigs for new CAP requirements.

[AI] Scott will get the Admin Interface Requirements done next (this) week (on the wiki and/or to IJ)

[AS] David is attempting to get a new eAuth MoA done by middle of next week (~ 8 Feb)

[AS] Steven (it was suggested) might touch base with Peter re: Level 2 requirements and Personal Name requirements (see NIH discussion)

[AI] Bob and Keith will look into the Attributes pages and Profiles issues

[AI] Bob will contact Lief re: Federation management software

## Ongoing:

[AI] TAC will consider adding Benefits to Risk Assessment (balance)